
 
ÂVtÄÄxw uç ZÉw @ fxÇà àÉ fxÜäxÊ 

The VFMA extends deepest sympathy 
and condolences to the family of  Annie 
Post, deceased member of VFMA.  

 

VFMA ANNUAL MEETING/ BANQUET 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2011 AT 1:30 PM 

Headquarters Hotel Crowne Plaza Hotel  

Louisville, Kentucky 

Please keep us informed of your 

 address - email  changes. 
dhanscom@upci.org 

New Members  

Dan and Sherry Davis 

Jean Gordon 

Retreat 2010 

VFMA RETREAT   2012  VFMA RETREAT   2012    

Trout Lodge  Potosi, MissouriTrout Lodge  Potosi, Missouri  

April 24April 24--26, 201226, 2012  

Make your vacation plans Make your vacation plans –– now! now!  



ÂVtÄÄxw uç ZÉw @ fxÇà àÉ fxÜäxÊ 
August 11, 2011 

To our respected family of Foreign Missions Veterans, 

Apostolic Revival Greetings!  I trust you are well, and blessed of the Lord. 

It seems that our VFMA family is growing very fast as we have had quite a few of our missionaries return 
home this year who have resigned from Foreign Missions ministry.  Welcome!  Please let us know if we can 
help in any way as you adapt to North America.  Some have returned because of failing health, and our 
prayers are with you. 

It is hard to believe that it will soon be General Conference time again.  I want to take this opportunity to 
invite you to the Annual VFMA Banquet/Business Meeting during the General Conference in Louisville, Ken-
tucky on Saturday, October 15, 2011 at 1:30 PM.  The Banquet this year will be at the Headquarters Hotel 
Crowne Plaza Hotel.  The VFMA banquet is always exciting, informative with great food and fellowship.  
You will not want to miss this year’s VFMA banquet.  We have moved the time of the banquet up to 1:30 
PM in case there are those who plan to leave on Saturday following the banquet. 

Since we have to book the meeting place as well as the meals in advance, it is very important that you let 
Brother Dorsey Burk know if you plan to attend.  If you haven’t already done so, please email Brother Burk 
today at dburk@upci.org.  I hope we’ll see you there. 

Don’t forget the VFMA retreat which is scheduled for April 24-26, 2012 at the YMCA of the Ozarks – Trout 
Lodge in Potosi, Missouri.  The retreat is always a great time for missionaries to fellowship, laugh, and remi-
nisce old times. 

I just received word yesterday about the death of Sister Annie Post.  Brother and Sister Allison Post were 
some of our first UPCI missionaries, and served in Ceylon (Sri Lanka) for a number of years.  Sister Post is 
the mother of Sister Linda Gleason, UPCI Ladies Ministries Secretary.  Her funeral will be this Sunday after-
noon in Hatfield Point, New Brunswick.  Our prayers are with the Post family at this time. 

As always, I so much appreciate the support of Brother Bruce Howell and the Foreign Missions Division to 
VFMA. 

 

May the blessings of the Lord rest upon you! 

 

In behalf of global harvest, 

 

 


